
 

 

Council of Deans 

November 1, 2017 

 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 1, 2017. 

Provost Michael Hargis presided and the following members 



 

 

 Make the following changes to the Asian Studies Minor program: 

 Remove courses GEOG 3346, HIST 3303, HIST 3304, and SOC 4395; 

 Add course HIST 2310 to the Core requirements section of the program; 

 Add elective courses ECON 4335, ECON 4375, HIST 1375, HIST 4398, 

HIST 4344, MGMT 3342, PSCI 4312, SOC 4310 and SOC 4341; 

 Reduce the required credit hours in the Core requirements from 9 to 6 and 

increase the required credit hours for electives from 9 to 12; 

 Change Core requirement language so students can apply either PHIL 

3352 or PHIL 3325 to the Asian Studies Core, but not both; 

 Add language specifying that no more than 6 hours of language courses 

can be applied to the Asian Studies minor; 

 Add new course MIS 4361/Cybersecurity Governance; and 

 Change the prerequisite courses for MIS 4355 by adding MIS 3365 or CSCI 3360. 

 

A motion to approve was made and seconded. Discussion followed. The Council voted to 

approve all action items. 

 

4. Courtney Bryant, Director of Admissions, spoke with the Council about Admissions’ 

recruitment initiatives. She provided the group with two handouts of recruiting event 

statistics. They discussed each type of event and possible ways to enhance the student 

and parent experience at those events.  


